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FY2019 Secretary of the Navy (SECNAV) 
Safety Excellence Awards Announced 
Blount Island Command, Fleet Readiness Center East, & MCLB 
Albany among group of 7 winners of prestigious SECNAV Award 
 
The Secretary of the Navy (SECNAV) Safety Excellence Award winners for the fiscal year (FY) 2019 
were announced on September 4, 2020. “The prestigious SECNAV Safety Excellence Award 
recognizes Navy and Marine Corps units that achieved unparalleled safety and occupational program 
performance.” After reviewing nominations from a large number of worthy sites, the Secretary of the 
Navy was pleased to announce the 2020 winners of this prestigious award: 

 
“Congratulations to the Secretary of the Navy Safety Excellence Award winners who distinguished 
themselves among a stiff field of competitors,” said Mr. Kyle Ketchum, Acting Deputy Assistant 
Secretary of the Navy for Safety. “Common themes resonated of proactive risk management, keen 
attention to detail and a positive safety culture, which set these commands apart.” 
The SMCX offers its congratulations to these sites for their continued pursuit and achievement of 
providing safe and healthful work environments for their employees and reducing their mishap rates. 

Full press release available at:  https://www.navy.mil/Press-Office/News-Stories/display-
news/Article/2338101/secretary-of-the-navy-safety-excellence-awards-announced/. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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